
 

 

Monday 3rd October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
    RE: Year 11 Physical Education 
 
From this week, there will be changes to year 11 Physical Education (PE) lessons. Students will 
have PE as usual on Wednesday Period 5-7, from 1.20 to 3.50.  
 
Students will now be part taking Physical Education indoor and onsite as opposed to attending an 
offsite provider. Therefore, they will be dismissed from school at usual time, at 3.50. This will give 
opportunities for students to change into their kit during the first and last, 20 minutes of the lesson 
and provide them with a full lunch break. 
  
Students are still required to come with their full kit as it is part of their equipment and a lesson 
expectation. Any student will no PE kit will be sanctioned on that day.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us, if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Ms Alom 


